
 

  
Hello! 

The Crocus Quilters Guild is an inclusive group of 

individuals interested in the fabric art of quilting.  The 

membership is made up of all levels of quilters from 

beginner through experienced.  We have monthly 

meetings that include a little business, some show 

and tell of members’ finished items, and a 

presentation about a new technique, pattern, or 

quilting tool.  We end our meetings with coffee and 

snacks while visiting and taking a closer look at all 

the neat show and tell items. 

We have a large library of tools, quilting patterns, 

and books that members can access free of charge.  

On the day of the meetings, the Fire Hall is open for 

those who like to work in a collaborative 

environment. 

As a guild, we create numerous “Comfort Quilts” 

each year that we use to distribute to individuals or 

groups who may benefit by their comfort.  They are 

created in a variety of ways from each member 

making blocks to contribute to the whole or using 

donated fabric and backings.  Each is given out as 

needed and overseen by the Comfort Quilt 

Committee. 

Un-Finished Object Saturdays (UFO Days) are usually 

once per month and are a time when anyone who likes 

to get away from home to focus on projects can take 

the time to be creative along with others.  This is also a 

time when we can work on some of our charity quilts. 
 

Each year we host an optional “challenge”.  Each 

person may receive a specific fabric, theme, or the like 

and they are to create whatever project they want if it 

follows their given criteria (theme, size, etc).  Each 

participant votes on their favourite and the winner 

chooses the next year’s challenge theme.  The finished 

pieces hang at the Dauphin Public Library for the 

summer. 
 

For more ideas of what we do and pictures of our 

creations, check out our website 

(CrocusQuiltersGuild.weebly.com) or Instagram 

@CrocusQuiltersGuild. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 



 

Crocus Quilters' Guild 
of Dauphin, MB 

Interested in learning to quilt? 
Already a quilter? 
Need more ideas? 

Want support in your addiction to fabrics and patterns? 
 
 
 

We are here for you! 

Contact: 
President – Karen Pryce, 638-7849 / 572-0689 
Treasurer – Nina Crawford, 648-4662 

Secretary – Shalane Geertsema 
 

Email: crocusquilters@gmail.com 

Website: CrocusQuiltersGuild.weebly.com 
Instagram: @CrocusQuiltersGuild 

 
Annual Membership: $50/year (due in September) 

 

Meetings: 

❖ 7:00pm, first Thursday of every month from 

September to June 

❖ Fire Hall at Watson Arts Centre (102 – 1st 

Ave NW) 

Features: 

❖ Yearly challenges 

❖ Workshops 

❖ Quilt Retreats 

❖ Pattern & Ruler Library  

❖ Comfort Quilt Program 

❖ Show & Tell 

❖ Demonstrations 

❖ Coffee & Snacks 

❖ UFO Saturdays 

(monthly) 

❖ Quilt Shows 


